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“Summer afternoon—summer afternoon; to me those have always been the two most 
beautiful words in the English language.”    ― Henry James

Important Dates in July

4  - Happy 4th of July - Summer 
Programs and District Of�ce Closed 
12 - Last Day of Summer School and 
Extended School Year (ESY) 
24 - Last Day of Summer Expanded 
Learning 
25 - School Of�ces open for the 2024-
25  School Year 

Summer Reading Challenge
We’d like to share a summer reading 
opportunity through the Sacramento 
Public Library called the Summer Reading 
Challenge. We encourage students and 
families to read over the summer to 
sustain academic achievement gains. 
Visit the following link to learn more:
https://www.saclibrary.org/Event/Special
-Events/Summer-Reading

Register for the 2024-25 School Year
Register online at: https://ca-galt.edupoint.com/PXP2_OEN_Login.aspx◦
Registration packets can be picked up at the District Of�ce or any school site beginning July 
25th. 

◦

For more information visit Registration◦
Enrollment in Kindergarten requires that a child be �ve years of age on or before September 1, 
2024.

◦

Enrollment in Transitional Kindergarten requires that a child be �ve years of age between 
September 2, 2024 and June 2, 2025.

◦

Follow the Galt Joint Union Elementary School District on Facebook and X (Twitter) @GJUESD.◦

https://www.saclibrary.org/Event/Special-Events/Summer-Reading
https://ca-galt.edupoint.com/PXP2_OEN_Login.aspx
https://www.galt.k12.ca.us/StudentsFamilies/Registration/index.html


Next school year, the District will be 
electronic for the parent information 
guide and the various forms parents are 
required to complete at the start of the 
school year. Beginning in August, when 
you log into Synergy you will be 
prompted to update your student’s 
information and complete required 
forms. You will not be able to access the 
other components of Synergy until 
these steps are completed. For access 
to Synergy, call or visit your child’s 
school of�ce. Of�ces will reopen for the 
2024-25 school year on Thursday, July 
25th. 

Synergy
Student Information System

Galt Expanded Learning 
Summer GEL 2024

Linqconnect.com has replaced k12payment 
center.com as the student meals online 
payment center. All student account funds 
have been moved to Linqconnect.com. 
School meals remain no charge to all 
students for the 2024-25 school year. The 
funds on a student's account may be used 
for purchasing an additional meal or snack 
bar items at McCaffrey Middle School. 
Please make an account for your students 
on the linqconnect.com site. You will need 
to have your student's district ID number. If 
you have questions or need assistance 
please email Food-
nutrition@galt.k12.ca.us.

Student Meal Account 
Payment Center 

The 2024 Galt Expanded Learning Summer 
Program enthusiastically kicked off on June 
14th, serving Galt students across �ve sites 
through July 24th. Each day begins with a 
nutritious breakfast, followed by engaging 
activities that span educational, creative, and 
recreational interests. Students are treated to 
lunch and an afternoon snack to keep them 
energized throughout the day. The Expanded 
Learning Summer Program is a safe and 
welcoming place for students, providing a 
memorable and enjoyable summer �lled with 
new experiences and friendships. We offer a 
range of enrichment activities including Field 
trips to local attractions, outdoor play sessions 
(while it's still cool in the morning), and our 
GALEP Horsemanship Program. We look 
forward to seeing our students thrive and grow 
throughout the remaining weeks of Summer 
GEL 2024.


